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 The children of Littleham C of E Primary school have been finding ways of  
making people in isolation smile. They have been emailing in, letters, poems, 
drawings, jokes and work they have been doing at home and at school. I hope you 
enjoy them. 

    
 

  

 

     

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

  

  

 

 

 

How do you get 
a squirrel to like 
you? 
Act like a nut. 

Dear Littleham School, 

I miss my friends and the 

teachers at school and 

thought you might like 

this picture I drew for 

you. It is a picture of 

school with Miss 

Thornton, Mrs Roberts 

and Mr Glover. 

Dear Keeping In Touch, 
We thought we would cheer you up with our human body craft project from last term. We made it out 
of cardboard and plastic to learn about materials and then learnt about the human body by making 
organs for the body. It was a lot of fun! 
Hope you are keeping safe and well and happy. 
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Drawn by a Yr 1 child                            Drawn by a Yr 4 child  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Why did the kid 

bring a ladder to 

school? 

Because she wanted 

to go to high school 

“I like it because I am taught by 
awesome teachers.” 
“We watch films during lunch time.” 
“I love playing football in P.E time.” 
“We love playing Scattergories ( a 
word game) and 9 letters when we 
have to make words from 9 letters 
including a 9 letter word itself.” 
“On Friday afternoon, we play hide 
and seek games in the forest school.” 
 

We are 
the 
Lions 
bubble. 
 

“I like social 
distancing to help 
protect ourselves.”  
“I am sad that I can’t 
see all of my friends 
though.” 
 

The children that have gone back to school 

are being taught in ‘bubble groups.  This is 

so a small group of teachers and children can 

stay safe. I asked the Lions bubble how they 

were getting on….. 

 

 

http://jackbrummet.blogspot.com/2012/08/the-origin-and-back-story-of-smiley-face.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/
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I thought you might enjoy this amazing writing about Henry V from a Yr 5 boy.  
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Dear Boys and Girls,  
Thank you for taking your time to write your letters to us. I enjoy hearing what 
you are doing to keep occupied during these times when we all have to stay at 
home and not see our friends. Your teachers must be very proud of you for doing 
your homework before playing in the garden or on your computer  
I am very lucky to have trees in my garden and I get a lot of different kinds of 
birds to watch. Sometimes the two cats from next door sit under the bird feeders 
but the birds are very clever and fly away. I also enjoy music and have quite a 
selection of C Ds to play. 
  Lots of love to you all.   
                                  Eileen  
 

 

Dear All, 

 

It has been lovely to hear of your activities during lockdown and I have 

sent on your messages to over 120 people. Your kindness in thinking of 

others has been much appreciated - thank you! 

 

Your drawings and jokes have kept us smiling and we hope that you have 

enjoyed doing and sending them as much as we have enjoyed seeing them. 

The rainbows have been wonderful and we hope to see lots of sunflowers in 

your gardens and windows soon! 

 

Keep safe and happily busy through the summer and God bless you all. 

 

Ian  


